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More Australians are leaving Christmas shopping to the last minute, with 20 per cent of
surveyed shoppers admitting that they only just started buying gifts.

More Australians are leaving Christmas
shopping to the last minute, with 20 per cent
of surveyed shoppers admitting that they only
just started buying gifts. In the latest research
conducted by Australia Post, men are among
the last to join the festive spirit with 12 per
cent of men planning to knock off their lists
after December 18, compared to just one per
cent of women.

With the biggest ever parcel delivery day in
Australia's history recorded on Monday, even
the most organised shoppers are expecting a
rush to the finish with 37 per cent saying they
will purchase the final gifts just days before
Christmas. Australia Post's Rebecca Burrows,
General Manager, Small Business, said that
there are still time for customers to send their
gifts to their loved ones.

"For those 70 per cent of shoppers heading
into shops to buy their gifts this week, there is

still time to send your loved ones gifts
through our Express Post service," said Ms
Burrows.

"Express Post's next day delivery guarantee
covers over 80 per cent of Australian
addresses, and if your destination is outside
this area, we will send it through the fastest
possible transport links to make it in time for
Christmas.

"Our posties and delivery drivers are working
around the clock to make this Christmas very
special for our customers, and with over 2000
extra staff in our facilities, we're in great
shape to deliver.

"So don't forget to lodge your Express Post
item before 1pm on Thursday, December 21,"
said Ms Burrows.
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